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June 29, 1970

Mrs. Geraldine Robinson
P.O. D'
Albion, New York 1o1l

Dear Geraldine:

Thank you for your letter of June 2 1970. Un-
fortunate y I o received it on June 27 due to the
fettreof the NM P to forward it to me promptly.
Under special cover Barbara Morris is sending you
$10.00 for your convenience.

Let me know whether or not you have gone before
the Parole Beard. The Maximum amount of time you
coid legally serve based on the conviction under
which you are sentenced is a year.

We did explain to Nartin why he received no
letter from you.HRe is the same as usual, strong
and termined . quite satisfied with the decision
retnaed by Jii4g ,Mortley. Barbara orris and I expect
to e him sometime during the first two weeks of
July, Keep your spirits up and let me know if you
want me to do anything for you.

Sincerely,

JF:er .
cc: Joan Franklin

Joan Franklin

. ~Repro


